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Subject:

doctormoz@aol.com
Wednesday, March 3, 2010 10:18 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Mr. Secretary,

As a Forex trader, I’d like to express my strong oppostion of the porposed regulation that would result in lowering
the leverage for Forex trading from 100:1 to 10:1

Thank you for your consideration,

Mozafar Karimeddini


